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February 5, 2021

The Honorable Kyrsten Sinema
United States Senate

317 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Fax: (202) 228-0515

Dear Senator Sinema:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your bill (S. 89) that would require the
Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) to secure medical opinions for veterans with service-
connected disabilities who die from COVID-19 to determine whether their service-connected
disabilities were the principal or contributory causes of death.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veterans' issues. The FRA point of
contact is Theo Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoLwfra.org,

Sincerely,
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HET LAWIN SKI
National Executive Director
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